Dear Dr
Further to the meeting on [     ] with [     ], I am writing to inform you that your employment with [practice name] will terminate on [insert date] on the grounds of [reason- completion of the agreed additional training as stated in your contract of employment/ attainment of your CCT /or inability to achieve CCT  ]. 
Please therefore take this letter as formal confirmation that your employment will end on [date], [which is the expiry of your current fixed term contract].
You are entitled to one months notice of termination and accordingly you should treat this letter as formal written notice under the terms of your contract.

I know that I can count on you to carry out your duties to the full on behalf of the [insert practice name] until your employment ends.  
Your ARCP date is set for [insert date] and we wish you every luck in achieving your CCT. Please be aware that this letter is in relation to your employment with the [insert practice name], and should the ARCP wish to further additional training or terminate your training contract the Deanery will discuss this with you.
You have the right to appeal against this decision and if you wish to do so please appeal in writing to [Lead Trainer and GP Dean] within 10 working days of the receipt of this letter setting out the grounds of your appeal in full.  

Finally, on behalf of the [insert practice name], may I take this opportunity to thank you for your work in the past and to wish you every success in the future. And I would like to request that you return any of the property of the Practice to which you had access to during the period of your employment with us by [insert end date],  
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me again.
Yours sincerely
Educational Supervisor






